


Governing Board Minutes January 7, 2016 

D. l\cw Tuition Schedule Adopted by EAC for 2016-2017/lnformation/Discussion
Member Spehar stated that a copy of the Tuition Schedule is included in the packet. He stated that he \VOuld likc to sec 
a special meeting in January to discuss this issue. Senior Dean Cullen stated that there were three dilTerent schedules in 
the packet including our present tuition schedule. the newly adopted EAC schedule and the Dual Credit Schedule
drawn up b) Member Brocker. Several questions \\'Cre asked and much discussion followed. (Cop: attached and made
a part of the official minutes.)
E. Properties Owned by GCC District/Information/Discussion
Member Spehar stated that in response to questions by some Board members regarding how the Payson Campus came
to be, information on history of the Payson Campus was included in the l3oard packet. (Copy attached and made a part
of the official minutes.)
F. Letter of Appreciation for Lisa i\ye/Information/Discussion
President Moorhead and i\1ember McCre:1ry both stated that they felt Lisa deserved a ktter of appreciation. It wns 
stated that this would be an action item at tht: Regular Board 1'.kcting.

3. Standing Business
A. Update on \'crizon/lnformation/Discussion
Senior Dean Cullen informed the Board that an email included in the Board packet states that the agrcemcnt \1 ith 
Verizon Wireless anJ GCC is fully executed. Some discussion was held reg:irding payment. (Copy attached and made
a part of  the official minutes.)
B. Update on Accreditation Strntegy/lnformation/Oiscussion
Membcr 11.lcCreary stated that he did not have J.n update at this time as Board members took a break during the 
holidays. Member Brocker stated that thcre \1as some discussion after the t\ovcmber meeting. This discussion
in\'olvcd havmg GCC cm;,loyccs.
C. Update on the Enrollment :\Janagement Strategy/Information/Discussion
Member Brocker stated that thcy had not met recently because of the holidays. Sh.: will have more to rcport either next 
month or the following month.
D. Update on the Legislative Strategy/Information/Discussion
Member Spehar stated that the 2016 Session is alr.::ady kicking off I k: discussed our agcnda with Ryan I farpcr or
TriAd\oca·cs and Ryan will be providing wc.::kly legislative updates . .-\II Board members :md appropriate staff wi!I 
receive copies oC the updates. :Vlr. Harper informed that h.:: would be willing to work with the Board on the 
Accreditation process.
E. Update on ,he Communications Strategy/Information/Discussion
'.\!ember Zilisch \Vas tmavailable to provide an update as phone communicmion h:id  ,c..:n lost. 
F. Upd:ite on the !'artnership Strategy/Information/Discussion
Member Spchar asked for Senior Dean Cullen to pro\ ide information. Scnior Dean informed that he would be sending
the grant to the Dcpartmcnt of Corrections next week. 
G. Update on Funding Strategy/Information/Discussion
President Moorhead informed that this committee did not meet due to the holidays.

4. Adjournment/Action
Motion 01062016 #I
Member Spehar moved to adjourn. Motion seconded by Member McCrcary. Vote taken; motion passed unanimously.
Meeting adjourned at 10:02 am.

Respectfully submitted, 
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